
S O U T H P A R K  C H R I S T I A N  C H U R C H

S T E W A R D S H I P  C O M M I T T E E

SouthPark Christian Church Members, 
 
Even though 2021 has not returned to the “normal” year that we hoped, our members have
continued to use their talents and gifts for giving to each other, the Charlotte community,
and SPCC. The talents, gifts, and resources that we used for giving were personal time; by
staying in contact with each other via phone calls, texts & cards, zoom visits, our pledges,
and personal time to care for our facility. Our giving continued by donating food for Loaves &
Fishes and pet food for Second Harvest. The attic sale donations were another for giving
opportunity; the donations generated funds for SPCC, and a large number of items were
delivered to thirteen community organizations. 
 
Every for giving opportunity is a gift that becomes ministry and mission.
 
This is the time of the year that each of us is asked to use our talents, gifts, and resources
for giving, so that in 2022, SPCC can continue the commitment to our Vision: “Support every
member” and be a “Community center through the spirit-driven outreach".  You may be
asked to serve in a leadership role, serve on a committee or lead an activity or project. Be
prayerful as you consider your "For Giving".
 
This year's Stewardship campaign and our 2022 theme are "For Giving" and are based on
1 Peter 4:10 NLT:

This verse speaks directly to our Vision and "For Giving". 
At this Stewardship time of year, the church formally asks us all to consider what financial
support we could pledge to SPCC for 2022. You have been generous in previous years, and
you’re asked to consider giving a little more, if possible. Please print off and fill out the
pledge card linked on our website and bring it to SPCC with you, or mail it directly to the
church at 6650 Park South Dr Charlotte, NC 28210. If you need a hard copy of the giving
card sent to your home, please notify the church office. We request pledges by October 31.
Please prayerfully consider the ways that you can participate in the "For Giving"
Stewardship pledge.
 
Bonnie Williams
Stewardship Committee Chair

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use
them to serve one another.”


